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From: Thomas H Herlong [mailto:therlong@eaglestrategies.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 26, 2009 10:41 AM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: Regulatory Notice 09-25 

  
I would like to express my opposition to the proposed FINRA suitability rules. As an agent and 
registered representative affiliated with New York Life, we are already held to very high 
compliance regulations and the amount of work that honest persons have to comply with is 
added each time a small minority breach the trust and suitability of their clients. These are the 
persons that need to be dealt with. 
  
Products that do not involve securities are already subject to regulatory requirements by the 
insurance companies and state regulators. It would be inappropriate for FINRA to expand or 
revise current suitability requirements while the current debate of similar issues is underway in 
Congress, since further broader-scale changes may be made within a matter of months. 
  
Thank you, 
Thomas H Herlong 
  
  
Thomas H. Herlong, CLU, ChFC 
Financial Adviser* 
The Herlong Financial Group 
424 Calhoun Street, Johnston, SC  29832 
(B) 803-275-5090 (Fax) 803-275-2714 
therlong@eaglestrategies.com
www.thomasherlong.com
  
  
Registered Representative offering securities through NYLIFE Securities, LLC., (member FINRA/SPIC) 6100 
Fairview Road, Suite 400, Charlotte, NC  28210   (B) 704-371-8500 
*Financial Adviser offering services through Eagle Strategies LLC, a Registered Investment Adviser. The 
Herlong Financial Group is not owned or operated by Eagle Strategies LLC or its affiliates. 
 
If you do not wish to receive email communications from Eagle Strategies LLC and/or The Herlong Financial 
Group, please reply to this email, using the words "Opt out" in the subject line. Please copy 
email_optout@newyorklife.com  Eagle Strategies LLC, 335 Madison Ave., Suite 200, New York, NY 10017  
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